
Construction Notice 
 

Lisgar District - Pumping Station  
Doug Leavens Boulevard 

    Construction scheduled to begin: on or after May 5, 2025 
Construction scheduled to be completed: on or before July 31, 2026 

 
Project Overview 
The City will be constructing a pumping station at the parkette on Doug Leavens Boulevard, as detailed on the 
overleaf map. This pumping station will help reduce the potential for basement water infiltration. 

 
What to Expect During Construction 

Impact/ 

Safety 

The construction site will be completely fenced/blocked off throughout the duration of the 
project, with signs visibly in place. Dust, noise and other inconveniences may be 
experienced. The City will make every effort to reduce these impacts.   

Work Hours Work will occur between 7:00 am and 7:00 pm, Monday to Friday. Saturday work will occur 
only if necessary. The Contractor will adhere to the Noise By-law Policy. 

Parking On street parking will not be available on Doug Leavens Boulevard.  

Traffic and 
Pedestrians 

ROADS Doug Leavens Boulevard will remain open during construction.  

SIDEWALKS Sidewalks along Doug Leavens Boulevard will remain open during 
construction.  

TRAILS/PARK The Lisgar Meadow Brook Trail will remain open during construction.  

Utility 
Disruptions 

Temporary disruptions to utilities, i.e. gas, hydro, water, cable, telecommunications may be 
experienced. Every effort will be made to promptly restore these services.  

Restoration 
Works 

Trees inside the parkette will be removed to create working space for construction.  
Landscaping inside the parkette will be restored once construction is completed.   

Inspections The Contractor, Clearway Construction Inc., may contact some residents on Trelawny Circle 
located near the construction site for pre-construction condition surveys and monitoring 
surveys.  
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Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions and/or concerns. 
 
Project Information:             Construction Information: General Inquiries 
Field Ambassador 
Marcela Colangelo 
capital.fieldambassador@mississauga.ca 
905-330-2913 
 
Project Manager 
Linda Bai 
linda.bai@mississauga.ca 

City Inspector 
Banu Lalithathasan 
banu.lalithathasan@mississauga.ca 
905-615-3200 x8513 

3-1-1 
public.info@mississauga.ca  
 
 
TTY Hearing Impaired 
Service: 
905-615-3411 
 

 
     Thank you for your patience and cooperation 

          During construction visit: mississauga.ca/construction 

Construction 
Site          


